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The meeting was called to order at 9:00 A. M. by Chairman Harrison with nine members 

present.    

 

Item One: Item one in regard to the recertification appeal of Christopher Gregory was 

presented as a hearing with Hearing Officer and Court Reporter after the completion of regular 

agenda. 

 

Item Two: Item two was the appeal from Maynard Police Department in regard to Officer 

Connie Cline’s expulsion from Black River Technical College Law Enforcement Training Academy 

due to firearms failure.  The Commission voted to grant the request and allow Officer Cline to 

reenter a law enforcement training academy in order to become a certified law enforcement 

officer.  A motion was made by Commissioner Walraven and seconded by Commissioner 

Russell.  

 

Item Three: Item three was the appeal from Augusta Police Department in regard to Officer 

Darius Ward’s expulsion from Black River Technical College Law Enforcement Training Academy 

due to firearms failure.  A motion was made by Commissioner Golden and was seconded by 

Commissioner Walraven to grant the request and allow Officer Ward to reenter a law 

enforcement academy in order to receive the training necessary to become a certified law 

enforcement officer.  


